
December 1, 1934. 

 

Hon. T. J. Pendergast, 

1908 Main Street, 

Kansas City, Mo. 

 

My dear Colonel Pendergast: 

 

This is just a note to congratulate you on the birth of your granddaughter. 

 

I am sure she will be the source of great happiness and much comfort to you in the years 

to come. 

 

With kind personal regards, I am 

 

Sincerely yours, 

LLOYD C. STARK. 

LCS:P 

 


